
Enhancing Flood Resilience
In Fort Lauderdale

YOU’RE INVITED

Building a Resilient Future 
in Fort Lauderdale

The City of Fort Lauderdale 
wants to hear from you! 

Please join us at the upcoming public outreach meeting for a 
presentation detailing the City’s Fortify Lauderdale program and 
future stormwater improvements in your neighborhood. During this 

first meeting, the City’s planning and design team requests your 
participation to provide valuable insight and data to better 

understand flooding in your neighborhood. Your community will 
have an opportunity to detail your specific concerns, ask questions, 

and know what to expect in the coming months.

“Best results achieved 
via collaboration”

Residents

Croissant Park and Tarpon River 
Neighborhood Residents

October 29, 2024 at 6:30 pm

https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/departments-i-z/public-works/engineering-division/fortify-lauderdale


